
 Weekly Bulletin no.76 

Friday 11th October 2024 

This week we celebrated World Mental Health Day on Thursday and 

our children wore a splash of yellow! Next week, we are taking part in 

the NSPCC Kindness Challenge. We will be appreciative of any dona-

tions on ParentPay. Thank you for all of our Harvest Donations, please 

keep an eye on Facebook for our Harvest Celebration Video! 

You can now book for our Halloween Disco on ParentPay for £1. See 

the flyer for more information.  

It’s been great to see all of the Maths work that’s been completed in our 

new scrapbooks! Keep up the great work—another task will be sent 

home on Monday to be returned on Thursday.  

Coming up… 

Monday—Friday  

NSPCC Kindness Challenge—

please donate on ParentPay.  

 

Monday 14th October  

Squirrel Parent/Carer Lunch, 

11:40am, KS2 

 

Tuesday 15th October 

Whole School Nasal Flu Vaccine 

 

Thursday 17th October 

Year 3/4 Football Tournament  

Open Evening for prospective     

families. 

4:30pm—7pm 



Well done to this week’s              

attendance winners: 

Hedgehog Class 

The winners for the third week   

running with 98.6% attendance! 

Well done everyone. They have 

been rewarded with 15 minutes of 

extra outdoor play.    

Please ensure your child is     

bringing a labelled water bottle to 

school everyday.  

As the weather is getting colder 

children also need to bring a       

labelled coat to school everyday.  

 





 
This October half term we have a range of activities available for young people and we were hoping that you 

would be able to pop them in your newsletter or advertise to the children! 
  

The posters are attached to this email and I’ve provided a small breakdown of the events below: 
  

Join us for some spooky autumn crafts, find your own pumpkin trail, make a clay spider or if your 
dare a spooky face, perhaps even make your own spiders web and a scary bat on a stick. Each     

family will receive their own pumpkin to take home and make into a goolish face! A fabulous work-
shop with lots to keep the kids entertained. 

Two time slots available: 10am - 11:30am or 12:30pm - 2pm. 
Parents must stay for this spooktastic event however please ensure you only book CHILDREN'S   

tickets. 
 

Book now and come to New Images on the 28th of October with your child/children for an hour with 
or six legged and creepy crawly friends! 

 This event is a lively, educational experience designed to engage kids in the fascinating world of in-
sects and arachnids. The event features a wide range of hands-on activities, interactive exhibits, and 

live demonstrations, making it a fun and immersive learning opportunity for children of all ages. 
Time slots are: 

2-3pm 
3-4pm 

Parents are to stay for this creepy crawly event! but please only book CHILDREN'S places. 
 

Both of these events are open to children of all ages! 






